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Our Ref: MGLA081020-6562   

 
2 November 2020 

 
 
 
Dear   
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 7 October 2020.  Your request has been dealt with under the Environmental Information 
Regulations (EIR) 2004.  
 
You asked for: 
 

1. The number and dates of physical and virtual meetings the GLA has held with Reselton 
Properties Limited or representatives of Reselton Properties Limited in since 4 May 2020. 
Of these meetings can you also provide me with the number and dates of meetings 
where Jules Pipe (Deputy Mayor) and/or Sadiq Khan (Mayor) were in attendance;  

2. The number and dates of physical and virtual meetings the GLA has held with the 
London Borough of Richmond upon Thames Council in relation to the redevelopment of 
the former Stag Brewery since 4 May 2020;  

3. The number and dates of physical and virtual meetings the GLA has participated in with 
a) Network Rail and b) Southwest Rail in relation to the redevelopment of the former 
Stag Brewery; and  

4. The number and dates of physical and virtual meetings the GLA has held with residents 
and local community groups in relation to the redevelopment of the former Stag Brewery. 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
We do not hold information within scope of parts 2-4 of your request.  
 
Please see below list of dates for meetings between GLA Planning and the applicant (Gerald 
Eve): 
 

1. 13/05/2020  
2. 20/05/2020  
3. 24/06/2020 
4. 30/06/2020  
5. 01/07/2020  
6. 15/07/2020  
7. 22/07/2020  
8. 04/08/2020  
9. 25/08/2020  



 
 

 

10. 09/08/2020  
11. 15/09/2020  
12. 15/09/2020  
13. 16/09/2020  
14. 23/09/2020  
15. 25/09/2020  
16. 30/09/2020  
17. 07/10/2020  
18. 09/10/2020  
19. 14/10/2020  
20. 15/10/2020  
21. 21/10/2020  
22. 23/10/2020  
23. 28/10/2020  

 
The Mayor and Deputy Mayor were not required to attend these meetings.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information



